
 

 

 
 

MEMORANDUM 

 

 

TO:                  District Superintendent 

 

FROM:            Karen Howard, Finance Director, Special Education Services 

 

DATE:             March 8, 2022 

 

SUBJECT:      FY2022 IDEA B Allocation Adjustment 

 

 

The purpose of this memorandum is to inform you that your IDEA Part B Flow Though and ARP 

Flow Through Allocation Adjustment has now been uploaded in the Grant Management System 

(GMS).  Districts must complete a budget amendment for each flow through in order to view and 

budget those funds.   

  

To access the Grants Management System (GMS), go to the Oklahoma State Department of 

Education (OSDE) website at <www.sde.ok.gov,> scroll down to the Oklahoma State Department 

of Education Single Sign-On and click to access the site. Log on by using your username and 

password. Click the Grants Management and Expenditure Reporting button, scroll down to IDEA 

Consolidated Application then click the amend button.  

 

 

 For questions or additional information, please contact your Finance Specialist:  

 

Ashlee Henson,  Finance Specialist,    (405) 521-4857,  Ashlee.Henson@sde.ok.gov  

Carole Tomlin,   Finance Specialist,    (405) 521-2335,  Carole.Tomlin@sde.ok.gov  

Janet Felton,       Finance Specialist,    (405) 522-1578,  Janet.Felton@sde.ok.gov  

Karen Howard,   Director of Finance,  (405) 521-3587,  Karen.Howard@sde.ok.gov 


